CAS Diversity Committee Report Spring 2019

The committee met once this semester.

We submitted a draft call for proposals outlining projects enhancing diversity within the
college. These proposals will be reviewed by the committee for recommendation to the Dean.
We also drafted an outline of expected activities for a Diversity liaison from academic units.
This position would be for tenured faculty to serve as a point of contact between the Diversity
Committee and academic units. Liaisons would be expected to meet once a year to discuss
diversity opportunities and challenges arising from position. These were submitted to the
Deans Office for review and dissemination.



